Helensburgh Amateur Athletic Club (HAAC)

London Marathon Entry

The London Marathon Club Entry scheme is intended to allow club members,
especially those who may have been rejected on multiple occasions, to have another route to obtaining
an entry to the event.

The Club will therefore normally apply each year for a guaranteed London Marathon entry and allocate to
a HAAC member.

To ensure that this is conducted in as fair a manner as possible, it has been agreed (*) that the following
criteria will be applied:

The member applying for the entry must:

1. be a current member and have been a Club member for the entire previous membership year.
2. have applied and been rejected for a place in the London Marathon in the current year.

3. commit to using the entry in the intended year and not obtaining the entry to defer it.

Assuming that more than one applicant meets the above criteria, then the names would be ‘drawn from a
hat’ to ensure each has an equal chance.

(*) Agreed at Committee Meeting held on 05/07/2023.




